
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

2015 ELECTIONS: PROSPECTIVE CANDIDATES 
 
Are you thinking of standing in the County Council or 

Parish Council elections on 7th May 2015? 
 

Rutland County Council is offering prospective Parish and 
County Councillor candidates the chance to learn more 

about the process of standing for election at a special open 
event on Tuesday 24 February. 

 
May’s elections could see all 26 of Rutland’s County 

Council seats contested, along with all Parish Council seats 
throughout the county. 

 
The open event will be held at the Council’s Catmose 

offices in Oakham, 6pm on 24th February. 
 

There will be information about the timelines and 
procedures that need to be followed in order to stand for 

election, as well as guidance around the nomination 
process and qualification requirements. 

 
This event is free to attend and open to anyone. For more 

information or to register your interest, contact us by 
emailing elections@rutland.gov.uk or calling  

01572 720 954. 
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